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Franke Tobey Jones Holiday Cards 

 

FTJ Holiday cards will, once again, be available this season 
starting mid-November.  See more details in Tobey Topics 
and in your mailbox in the next couple of weeks. 

Honoring All Veterans on Veterans Day 

 

Today we honor those who gave everything of themselves to protect their fellow soldiers, their country 
and the everyday citizens they will never meet. We honor those who sacrificed more than we will ever un-
derstand in the line of duty. We recognize the devotion and gallantry of our veterans who served their na-
tion. They are the champions and heroes of a noble cause. No amount of appreciation is sufficient enough 
to honor them.  
 

We thank you for your service and sacrifices. We are forever grateful. 
 

Al Watters—Air Force   Ed Ransom—Coast Guard   John Reid—Navy 

Allan Benson—Air Force   Nadyne Meteyer—Air Force  Rick Carr—Army 

Jack Meteyer—Air Force   Bobby Brown—Navy    Dick Griffin—Navy  

Mike Wiese—Army     John Brooks—Air Force    Richard Driskell—Army 

Don Helland—Army    Ray Mitzner—Army    John Hodge—Army 

John Kriete—Navy    Bob Skidmore—Navy   Bob Kohn—Air Force 

Bob Bryan—Army    Jerry Alfers—Army    Don Johnson—Army 

Jack Nagle—Army    Ed Hudson—Army    Mary Church—Army 

Buck Buckner—Army   Paul Carbaugh—Army   Richard Hanson—Army 

Bob Garden—Army    Jim Blankenship—Navy   Jack Whitely—Navy 

Marietta Whitely—Navy   Pat Smith—Navy    Jack Falskow—Navy 

         

If we missed your name and you served in the military we would like to thank you for your service. We  
also gratefully acknowledge the sacrifices of spouses and family members of our veterans, thank you for 
supporting your veteran while they were in the military and afterwards.  

Annual Employee Appreciation Fund 

 

Employees at FTJ do not accept gratuities for the ser-
vices they provide throughout the year. Therefore, the 
residents hold an Annual Employee Appreciation Fund 
drive to collect money which will be divided up and dis-
tributed to the FTJ employees (except for the senior ad-
ministrative staff) in December.  
 

This is a completely voluntary, non-tax deductible con-
tribution. If you would like to contribute this year please 
use the envelope you received towards the end of Octo-
ber and return it NO LATER than Friday November 
10th. Any money received after the 10th of November 
will be held in deposit for 2024.  

From the CEO’s Desk 

 

I’m pleased to announce that Jim Tonjann 
will be assuming the position of Director 
of Support Services, where he will be re-
sponsible for both Dining and Building 
Services Departments (Maintenance, 
Housekeeping and Laundry).  Under 
Jim’s leadership, both areas will continue 
to succeed. Recruitment for a Mainte-
nance Manager, who will oversee the dai-
ly operations of maintenance, has begun.  
 

Please join me in congratulating Jim on 
his new role! 



 

 


